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Wednesday 30th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE:  End of Term Reminders - Easter 2022 
 
With the end of term fast approaching, I wanted to take a moment to remind all families of some 
important information for the last few days of term. 
 
Year 10 Parents Evening 
 
We look forward to welcoming families of Year 10 students on Thursday this week.  All attendees are 
asked to undertake a lateral flow test before attending.  People are also encouraged to wear a face 
covering, particularly in crowded areas.  We have changed our seating arrangements for this parents 
evening and teachers will be spread out around the main building to try and avoid any 
congestion.  The Head Boy, Girl and deputies along with prefects will be around to help guide 
parents attending without their child. 
 
End of Term Arrangements 
 
Term ends this Friday, 1st April with school finishing at 12pm.  Please ensure that adequate 
arrangements are in place for students finishing at this time.  Friday will also be a non uniform day.   
 
Start of the Summer Term  
 
School will resume at 8.40 on Tuesday 19th April 2022. 
 
Staff Changes 
 
You may already be aware that Mr Gondo will be leaving us as a full time teacher of Maths at the 
end of term.  Mr Gondo has been a loyal and well respected member of our team since November 
2005.  He will be missed, but we wish him all the best for the future.  Mr Gondo remains a friend of 
the school and we may well see him back in school from time to time.  Dr McKenna will be joining 
the Maths team after Easter and we remain fully staffed in the department. 
 
I hope that you are able to enjoy the Easter Break.   
 
 
Mr P Norris 
Headteacher 
 


